Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000393 -ARCO 785 E. Stanley Blvd., Livermore
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 6/3/2008 3:00 PM

End: Tue 6/3/2008 3:30 PM

Duration: 30 minutes

Categories: Phone Calls

I spoke with Paul Smith with Livermore Pleasanton Fire CUPA regarding the subject site. He informed ACEH that the
station building will relocated to where a remediation treatment system is currently located. I told him that I was not

aware but I will follow up with BP/ARCO.



Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000393 -ARCO 785 E. Stanley Blvd., Livermore
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 6/3/2008 4:00 PM

End: Tue 6/3/2008 4:10 PM

Duration: 10 minutes

Categories: Phone Calls

Spoke with Matt Herrick with Broadbent & Associates regarding the subject site. Matt said that BP is selling the station
and the new buyer is moving the existing convenient store building. I asked Matt the status of the remediation system
currently in-place since the relocation of the building appears to impact the existing treatment system. He said that the
owner is aware of the system and has the plans necessary to modify its location in relation to the new building. I also
asked whether the existing system has been evaluated to determine its effectiveness. Matt stated that BP/ARCO is
required to operate this system due to a previous law suit. I told Matt that after I complete the review of the case, I may
sent a letter requesting system evaluation.



